
Marty, what I will remember most about working with you for so
many years is that you thanked me for my work at the end of
each day. It meant more than you know. I hope your retirement is
filled with trips to new places and many to Nationals’ stadium.
Enjoy your retirement and know that you will be missed.

Susan Hughes
ASCO Accountant
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